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Subject:  
Review and act on the Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement with the City of Franklin 

 
Details:  
As part of the Great Lakes Water Project, the City is installing fiber optic cable to the outflow station for the 
connectivity of the monitoring equipment required by the DNR. The City of Franklin has a fiber-optic project 
that shares the same path as a portion of our route. To avoid duplication of materials, effort, and cost, the City 
and Franklin have mutually agreed to share conduit and handholes along the route. The City of Waukesha and 
City of Franklin’s IT Directors have been working out the details of this joint project, and have come to an 
agreement on the terms, which was approved by the City of Franklin Common Council on 02-07-2023. 
 

 
 
Options & Alternatives: 
None. This agreement with the City of Franklin was part of the plan since the outflow route was determined, as 
such the City did not build conduit along much of the return route, so to go back through and rebuild the 
underground conduit would be cost prohibitive. 

 
Financial Remarks: 
See options and alternative comment above. 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
Approve the Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement with the City of Franklin. 

 


